
Welcome to Southeast Polk's Remote Learning pathway.  We recognize the unique challenges 
of the upcoming school year, and are committed to working together to make this a wonderful 
experience for your child!  
 
The materials distribution for remote learners will be this Monday and Tuesday, August 
24th/August 25th.  You may pick up the materials at your home school at any time between the 
hours of 10:00 AM and 2:00 PM both days.  Our math workbooks have been delayed 
(districtwide) due to COVID19.  We expect these within the next week and will work on a plan to 
get these to families. 
 
You will be hearing from your teacher(s) soon if you have not already.  They will be working with 
you to find the best times for live learning and to learn more about your child.  The teachers for 
the 5th grade section of online learning are: 

●​ Ms. Aguiniga 
●​ Mrs. Laird 
●​ Mr. Pifer 

All online materials will be posted on a Remote Learning Site.  This will be shared with all 
families early next Wednesday.  It will also be posted to the district website. 
 
Again, we are glad you found a pathway that meets the needs of your child and family.  We look 
forward to learning and growing together in this new learning environment.  Don't hesitate to 
contact me with any questions or feedback throughout these next weeks. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jo Ellen 
 
 


